
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Faculty of Communication Arts, Chulalongkorn University Announcement 

List of Candidates with the Right to study in the Master of Arts 
in Strategic Communication Management (International Program)  

Faculty of Communication Arts   
2025 Academic Year 

------------------------------------------------ 
  

The Faculty of Communication Arts, Chulalongkorn University, has concluded its 
selection process for entry into the Master of Arts in Strategic Communication Management 
(International Program) for the 2025 Academic Year.  

 
Successful candidates have been invited to confirm their acceptance of the offer and 

pay the admission confirmation fee. We hereby announce the list of candidates who have been 
granted the right to study in the Master of Arts in Strategic Communication Management 
(International Program) for the 2025 Academic Year. 
   
 Announced on June 6, 2025 
 
 
 

(Associate Professor Preeda Akarachantachote, Ph.D.)  
                                Dean 




